

2017-10-26 - Fedora Tech Meeting

Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and IRC chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: 11:00am Eastern Daylight Time US (UTC-4)
- Dial-in Number: (712) 775-7035
 - Participant Code: 479307#
 - International numbers: [Conference Call Information](#)
 - Web Access: <https://www.freeconferencecallhd.com/wp-content/themes/responsive/flashphone/flash-phone.php>
- IRC:
 - [Join the #fcrepo chat room via Freenode Web IRC](#) (enter a unique nick)
 - Or point your IRC client to #fcrepo on irc.freenode.net

Attendees

- [Danny Bernstein](#) ★
- [Jared Whiklo](#)
- [Doron Shalvi](#)
- [Bethany Seeger](#)
- [Seth Shaw](#)
- [Ben Pennell](#)
- [James L Woods](#)
- [Esmé Cowles](#)
- [Aaron Birkland](#)

Agenda

1. Please indicate interest in the Oxford Common Filesystem Layout [interest-group](#)
2. Moving Memento work forward:
 - a. Remaining work
 - i. creating mementos (partially complete)
 1. [pull/1252](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - ii. getting list of mementos
 1. [pull/1253](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - iii. getting mementos by date
 1. [pull/1254](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - b. Status of [Mohamed's work](#)
 - i. Do we need a volunteer to bring this one over the finish line?
 - c. Status of <https://github.com/fcrepo4/fcrepo4/pull/1250>:
 - i. Support versioning with versioned child ignored
 - ii. Is there anything that needs to be discussed as a group in order to move this one forward? ([Longshaw Situ](#))
 - d. PR's to be merged
 - i. [pull/1261](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - ii. [pull/1260](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - iii. [pull/1241](#) (just needs to be merged - all feedback is complete)
3. Follow-up discussion from last week.
 - a. Status of Doran's write-up regarding Fedora's strategy for normal links
 - b. Abandoning the [pull/1255](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
4. Future of [fcrepo-audit](#)? - [pull/1256](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
5. Tickets re [pull/1257](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - a. [pull/1257](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.)
 - b. [pull/1257](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.) - [Peter Eichman](#) is on it
 - c. [pull/1257](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.) - waiting on feedback from [C](#)
 - d. [pull/1257](#) (Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.) - ready to go? [Danny](#)

e. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. - ready to go? [Danny](#)

6. ...

7. Tickets In-Review

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

Ticket Summaries

1. Please squash a bug!

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

2. Tickets resolved this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

3. Tickets created this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

Minutes

Oxford Common File system interest group

We are talking about having a common format for serializing data to and reading serialized data from. This effort does not need to be tied to Fedora efforts. This seems like it would apply to all repository applications. We want to be able to dump the contents of the repository that is a complete representation of the repository and then to be able to read in the content. The effort then is to define a common way for this data to appear/be organized on disk.

Fedora could support anything coming out of this interest group, but would not be a Fedora initiative. Fedora could provide tooling to support this in Fedora.

Possibly some interest from the folks at UCSD? [Esmé Cowles](#) will discuss with colleagues / associates at Princeton. [Declan Fleming](#) might be interested?

This doesn't seem to be a developer interest group, but perhaps should be discussed at a more administrative level.

How to move the memento / API-alignment effort forward?

One challenge is that there is not so much opportunity for parallelizing the work.

[Jared Whiklo](#) will pick up [Mohamed Mohideen Abdul Rasheed](#)'s PR if [Danny Bernstein](#) hasn't started it.

Call for developers to work remaining tickets OR at least review

[Jared Whiklo](#) on point for pushing through memento work

Sprint for early 2018?

Actions

- [Danny Bernstein](#) will try to push forward on FCREPO-1262.
- [Doron Shalvi](#) will write up a description of the Fedora URI concerns and post to the Fedora listserv to start discussion.
- [Peter Eichman](#) will create a ticket to document the stuck thread issue that UMD experienced and how they have resolved it thus far. <https://jira.duraspace.org/browse/FCREPO-2648>